"SUBJECT: Support No-Excuse Absentee Voting and Early Voting"

"Dear Senator Flexer, Representative Fox, and distinguished members of the GAE Committee

I am Robert A. Buck from Southbury and I write in enthusiastic support of **No-Excuse Absentee Voting (HJ 58)** and **Early Voting (HJ 59)**. I want everyone who is eligible to be able to participate in our democracy safely and conveniently and without any fear. Please vote for these bills to be sent to the House and Senate for full consideration and passage so that the entire voting-eligible population may be fully enfranchised.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Buck Southbury, CT 06488 02/21/2021